
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

* * * *

In the Natter of:
JOINT LETTER TO TRANSFER OWNER- )
SHIP OF PECKS PRIVATE WATER LINE )
TO MCKINNEY WATER DISTRICT )

0 R D E R

On January 29, 1985, the Commission received a letter from

Mr. J. C. Fletcher, Chairman of the NcKinney Water District, and

Nr. Andy Peck, owner of Pecks Private Water Line, giving notice to

the Commission that the Water District had agreed to assume

operation of Pecks Private Water System. The letter indicated

that each customer of Pecks water system would receive notice of
this transfer by U. S. Nail.

The Commisison FENDS that pursuant to KRS 278.250 and .260,
it should institute this proceeding to investigate this transfer.

ET ES THEREFORE ORDERED that this case be and it hereby is
instituted to investigate the reasonableness, terms and conditions

of the transfer set out in the letter.



Dane at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 12th day of FebrosrJJ, 19B5.

POBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Vice Chairman
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